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Our January Assembly will take place on
Friday, January 17th at 8:45am sharp,

hosted by the 3A and 3D classes.
Parents/Guardians and families are

welcome to join us.  This will also be
TROPICAL DAY, as we all dream of

warmer weather and waving palm trees!  

AssemblyWelcome Back!

We are happy to welcome everyone
back after a 2 week Holiday Break.

We are excited and ready to get back
into routines and learning!

This Newsletter is a very brief
summary of things that are coming up
this month, but please keep an eye on
your email and other correspondence,
as we will also be sharing information

about  upcoming events, Report Cards,
Choir Activities, Registration for next

year and much more!  
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What We Learned

BASKETBALL CLUB!

The JEES Grade 2 and 3 Basketball Club will begin the week of January 20th and run for 4
weeks, until the February Break.  Permission forms that include detailed information will

be coming home with students this week, and must be returned to the school by Monday,
January 13th for those that wish to participate.  Extra permission forms are available from

the office or your child’s teacher upon request.




